
Dear Joint Committee on Student Success, 
 
The Student Success Act, HB 3427 is one more teachers union attempt to waste more taxpayer money 
financing PERS. 
 
Force schools to stop using brainwashed kids to promote liberal/progressive ideas. The relentless lies 
against President Trump is proof.  
 
Competitively, our kids are uneducated in spite of enjoying the highest funding across most states. 
 
Property taxes funded schools from the beginning. Then they begged for lottery then casino funding, 
increasing addictions.  
 
Now we fund illegal alien criminal invader kids as an unapproved sanctuary state. I hope Trump cuts 
federal funding.  
 
All you have created for the last 50 years are mindless, liberal, uneducated robots. 
 
Shame on the evil people behind this rape. 
 
Regards,  
Sue Christensen  
2245 E Baseline St 
Cornelius, OR 97113  
 


